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Seneca Waste Solutions – opens new branch location in Wisconsin

(DES MOINES, IA – September 30, 2022) – Seneca Waste Solution’s Division takes great pleasure in announcing the 
opening of our new field service branch in Eau Claire, Wisconsin in order to cater to the increasing demands of our c-store 
and commercial fueling and emergency generator customers in the Wisconsin and Minnesota regions. 

“Our customers spoke and we listened. Seneca’s expansion north will allow us to more efficiently serve those customers 
that need a timelier response and heightened attention to their needs. Our expansion in fuel restoration services throughout 
the US will continue to develop further and grow,” said Chris Biellier, VP of Environmental Services, Waste Solutions & 
Strategic Partnerships. 

Services currently being provided are fuel quality and restoration services for underground and aboveground fuel storage 
systems at retail, commercial, municipal, governmental, financial, hospital and education facilities. This expansion has been 
made possible by the expanding support and continued interest on the solutions we provide as it pertains to fuel quality 
issues faced by our customers. We promise to maintain the same quality of service and deliver everything that our patrons 
need. 

To learn more, please reach out to Justin Richmond at 515.350.8693 or jrichmond@senecaco.com.

Seneca Companies is a diverse group of entities committed to providing unequaled customer attention through a range of 
related services including: Fuel Systems, General Contracting, Environmental Services, Waste Solutions Services,  
Energy Solutions and Automotive & Commercial Equipment.

To learn more about Seneca Companies services and locations, please visit www.senecaco.com.

# # #

mailto:jsolomon%40senecaco.com?subject=
mailto:jrichmond%40senecaco.com?subject=
http://www.senecaco.com

